Town of Morristown Executive Session VIRTUAL MEETING USING ZOOM April 29, 2020

The Morristown Town Council met in Executive Session on April 29, 2020. Members present were Larry Tracy, Kristi Langkabel, Ralph Henderson, David Benefiel and Tammi Davis. Mark McNeely legal council and Clerk-Treasurer Roberts were also present. Personal in attendance Henry Albrecht, Joe Heagy and Brad Trittipo.

Personnel issues were all that was discussed. No votes taken.

David Benefiel - President

Don Roberts - Clerk-Treasurer April 29, 2020